
 

Appendix F 
 

Engagement with Accessibility Advisory Committee 
 
Committee Engagement 
Members of the Accessibility Advisory Committee (AAC) were engaged on June 29, 2021 to 
get their feedback on the sidewalk snow clearing options considered under the Clean 
Property Bylaw (Bylaw) and how City of Regina (City) might strengthen the current Snow Angel 
Program.  
 
Questions presented to the AAC for their feedback:  
1. What do you think is an appropriate timeline for property owners to clear their sidewalk?  
2. What do you think are reasonable end conditions for sidewalk snow clearing?  
3. What criteria should be considered for someone to be eligible for programs that support 

sidewalk snow clearing such as the Snow Angels program? 
4. What barriers do you anticipate Regina residents will encounter with clearing their 

sidewalks? 
5. Are there any suggestions for additional supports the City can offer in conjunction with Snow 

Angels? 
6. Do you know of any other community led initiatives that assist people with maintenance 

tasks such as snow removal? 
 
Summary of Feedback 
Feedback received during the meeting included the need to strengthen the Snow Angels 
program to allow for snow clearing and access to the Sandbox Program.  
 
In addition, members of the AAC supported enforcement in issuing a fine and clearing the 
sidewalk at the property owners’ expense for those who do not clear the snow from their 
sidewalks as per the provisions of the Bylaw. This would bring consistency in sidewalk snow 
clearing and would help people with accessibility challenges. 
 
 
 
 


